It’s Time to Renew Your Membership
in the Accordion Club of the Redwoods

The objective of the ACR is to provide an organization where members can demonstrate
their accordion skills, enrich musicianship, encourage the development of young players,
and support accordion music, in an enjoyable atmosphere. —Please renew NOW!—

Come join the fun!

Meetings are held at Hermann Sons Hall, 860 Western Ave. Petaluma, California, the third Monday of each month, 6:30pm for jam
session, 7:30pm general meeting, and highlighted by an entertaining program at 8:00pm featuring member and guest accordionists and
musicians, to be followed by a social function. Club dances and a picnic are also scheduled throughout the year. Members will also
receive an informative newsletter, the ReedWooder. Annual membership is from May 1 to April 30.

Further information may be obtained by calling: Diana Santi (415) 479-9185 or Tony Mustaro (707) 318-0474

Qo detach HErE = = = = = = = mmm i mm = Membership Renewal Application ------------------- detach here Sac0
Name:
Street Address: City/State/Zip:
Phone: Fax: E-mail:

Please complete membership application and detach. Return with $30.00 for a member and spouse, or $20.00 for individual member.
Make check payable to Accordion Club of the Redwoods and mail to: Diana Santi #3 Sandalwood Court. San Rafael, CA. 94903

Signature: Date:

We would like to have your opinion and comments about the ACR:
Do you play the Accordion? If so, would you play for one of our club meetings in the future?

Would you be interested in helping with any of the following service positions? (please check all that apply)

O Scholarship fund committee O Food service at meetings and events

O Door greeter/welcomer O Meeting room setup and takedown

O Raffles and fundraising O Sound system setup and management

O Newsletter contributions/distribution O Assist with social events such as dances or picnics
O  Assist with the scrapbook O Assist with finding program entertainment

O Or other service (be creative)

Would you be interested in serving as an officer or board member of our club? Office?

What would you like to see in our newsletter?

Whal suggestions would you make for club activities?

What special skills could you contribute to the club?

Thank you for answering these questions. It is our goal to encourage participation from all our members.

Please include additional comments below or on a separate sheet:

Do we have an e-mail address for you?



